Missing Person
Help Us Find

Benjamin Jones

(July 11, 2017 —
Edgewood, MD) The
Harford County Sheriff’s
Office is seeking the public’s
assistance in obtaining
information regarding the
whereabouts of Benjamin
Jones. He was last seen at a
residence in the 600 block of
Boxelder Dr in Edgewood on
July 1, 2017.

Jones is described as a
white male, with brown hair
and brown eyes. He is 6’1"
tall and weighs about 200 ———
Ibs. He is 15 years of age.

Anyone with investigative information
Jregarding Jones’ whereabouts ] o
encouraged to contact the Harford County

Sheriff’s Office Dep Buettner 410-612-1717.




